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 Ms. Bolton, along with Ms. Rosalynn Owens, parent coordinators is working 

with the Superintendents Commission Conference 2017 for their Staff and 

Parents conference scheduled for March.  We will be working on recruiting 35 

parents district-wide to attend this yearly conference, supporting parents 

through education. Child care will be provided. 

 

 Ms. Bolton has been working with the Boy Scouts of America to work on a 

possible “Boy Scout Jamboree” in the South Suburban school area.  We have 

been working on recruitment of leaders and boys to take advantage of the new 

initiatives and funding received by the Boy Scout of America for the South 

Cook Region. Anyone interested in becoming a leader or having your student in 

Boy Scouts please see Ms. Bolton or your home school. 

 

 Ms. Bolton has been in partnership with Markham Park District on their 

Spring Break camp for April 17th- April 21st.  It will be packed with lots of 

fun filled activities including arts and crafts, theater, sports and field trips.  

Each child will receive breakfast and lunch. For more information please 

call 708-596-3366. 

 

 

 

 

In and Around the Community 

 SSAFE meeting, Brooks Middle School, April 11th 10am-12pm 

 SCSDD Parent Conference Wednesday, March 29th 8:30-am-2:30 pm 

 Markham Park District Spring Break Camp April 17th –April 21st  

 United Way April Food Kick off Tinley Park Convention Center April 

7th, 9am-2pm. 
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